AREVA

April 11, 2008

Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Attn: Document Control Desk

11545 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852

Subject: LICENSE AMENDMENT FOR A CHANGE TO THE SECURITY
PLAN FOR CONSTRUCTION OF A PERMANENT CHEMISTRY
BUILDING (USNRC MATERIALS LICENSE SNM-1168,
DOCKET-70-1201)

Enclosures: 1) Security Plan Revision, dated April 10, 2008 (Contains SGI)
2) Security Plan Addendum, dated April 10, 2008 (Contains SGI)

Dear Ms. Rivera,

Attached is an amendment request to revise the Security Plan for SNM-1168 for the purpose of
constructing a permanent chemistry building . The proposed Security Plan changes, identified
below, will afford AREVA NP Lynchburg an improved construction process and minimize the
affect that construction activities may have on current facility operations. The purpose of the new
Chemistry building is to expand our capacity for conducting our current chemistry processes.

Enclosure (1) is an updated Security Plan which only reflects the change of the name of our
facility from Framatome ANP, Inc. to AREVA NP, Inc and adding an additional gate. Enclosure
(2) provides an Addendum to the Security Plan for the construction phase of the new permanent
chemistry building.

Following construction, we will submit an amendment request to update the Security Plan to
reflect the completed Chemistry building and remove the Addendum listed in Reference 2 above.

We plan to begin construction in June 2008, and would desire approval as soon as possible.
Should you have any questions regarding this submittal, please call me at (434) 832-5205.
Sincerely,

Geoffrey A. A’ertz, Manager

Environmental, Health, Safety and Licensing

AREVA NP INC.

An AREVA and Slemens company

1724 Mount Athos Road, P.O. Box 116486, Lynchburg, VA 24506-1646
Tel.: 434 832 5000 - Fax: 434 832 5025 www.areva.com



